
Walk-in-registration for coaching programme at North Gauhati College 

 

A walk-in-registration for coaching programme was organized on 23 May, 2023 by North 

Gauhati College in collaboration with MIMS Institute, one of the premier institutes working in 

the field of preparation of competitive examinations of varying kinds and training partner of 

National Career Service Centre for SC/ST, Government of India. The registration which saw a 

good turnout among students, both past and present is aiming at providing coaching for 

examinations like Bank P.O./Clerk, S.S.C., CEUT, Railways, Insurance and CTET and others 

from 1st July in the college premises.  


